
It’s Nap Time!!! 
We are back to the preschool schedule now that summer is 

over!  Please remember every Monday (or whatever your 

child’s first day of the week is) to send in a crib sheet, 

blanket and whatever you child would like to nap with.  If you 

forget your child’s sheet there will be a $5 laundry fee 

charged for using a school sheet.  If you prefer to use a 

school sheet, it is $5 a week charge.  If you send in your own 

sheets there is no charge.  Each child needs their nap time 

items in a reusable vinyl/plastic bag (no cloth bags or pillow 

cases allowed per the state).  Please see Mrs. Flo or Mrs. 

Gail if you have any questions.   

Regardless if you child naps or not per the State of New 

Jersey each child is required to lay down on a cot for 20 

minutes.   

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student’s name:  ___________________________ 

- I understand the above flyer and that there will be a $5 charge for 

using the school’s sheets.   

 

_________________________________              __________________ 

            Parent signature       date 


